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NOTIFICATION 

It is for the information of all concerned that the M.Phil. Programmes run by the P.G 

Departments under Sambalpur University have been discontinued from the academic session 

2021-22, in adherence to the National Education Policy 2020 

By order of Vice-Chancellor 

508 20 
Chairman, P.G. Council

Memo No.I| Date 1O os2 IPGCO 
Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:- 

(1) All Heads/Coordinators, P.G. Departments. 

(2) Warden, P.G. Hostels /All Superintendent, P.G. Hostels, S.U. 

(3) COE, Sambalpur University. 

(4) All Officers, Sambalpur University. 

(5) Secretary to Vice-Chancellor and P.A. to Registrar, Sambalpur University.

(6) Director, e-Governance Nodal Centre with a request to upload the notification in the 
University webwsite.

Chairman, P.G. Gouncil 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

